
Emerson News and Reminders 
7-21-21

Hello Emerson Parents; 
On behalf of myself and Mr. Gray we hope that you are having an enjoyable 

summer vacation.   When we return, everyone will enjoy the beautiful updates to 
our wonderful school (windows, playground, heating and air conditioning system, 
and more).  We are excited to continue our teaching and learning initiatives where 
all students continue to build upon and reach their educational goals.  We look 
forward to seeing the students and all of you very soon!  

Sincerely, 
Principal Smith 

(Any questions during the summer, please call us M-Th at 708-450-2003.  Please leave a 
message and we will return the call.) 

See important dates and reminders below: 

Registration  
Wednesday, August 11th from Noon to 7p.m.  (If you need to bring in proofs 
and have not done so already) 

 Everyone must complete the online registration portion each year.  You can
complete that at home.
 Also, some families received an e-mail stating that they have to bring
in residency proofs as well.  If that is the case, you will have to come in on
August 11th with those proofs.    (If this portion applies to you, you will receive
a phone call in the next couple weeks as a reminder, to schedule a time for you
to come in and next steps to prepare you for the 11th)

Notification of Teacher 
I will electronically send out notification of teacher/classroom, etc.  to fully 
registered families during the week of August 16th. 

District 89-Back to School Picnic, Saturday, August 21, 2021 
(also see flyer on district website) 

Location: The Van Buren Building 1204 Van Buren St.  Maywood, Illinois 60153 
11:00a.m. to 1:00p.m. 



Bring the kids and the entire family out for food and fun.  See me and Mr. Gray at 
our Emerson table for a fun game and back to school prizes for all! 

First Day of School (for registered students) 
Grades K to 5=Monday, August 23rd   8:30a.m. to 3:20p.m. 

PreK=Wednesday, August 25th (The PreK Department will share your child’s am or 
pm schedule with you shortly) 

Uniforms 
Students must wear their school uniform each day: light-blue, white or navy-
blue polo shirts/shirts, dark blue khakis or skirts, and all black shoes. 
Also, all students and staff are required to wear face masks. 

As we are still in the planning phase, see additional details about arrival/dismissal, 
entry doors by grade, supplies list-links, etc. in future notices over the next few 
weeks.  




